
SKI CLUB     

Dear 3rd and 4th Grade Families, 

On Wednesday October 23rd, 2019 there will be an informational 

night for Ski Club. It will be at the Mastricola Elementary School’s 

APR (cafeteria) from 6:30 to 7:30 pm. Come ask questions and 

receive information about Ski Cub. 

 

Thank you, 

Amy Bergquist (albergquist22@gmail.com) & Kim Cayot 

(kcayot80@gmail.com) 
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